
 
 

A new partnership forged between Cowdray Park Polo Club and Air Partner 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(June 2017) - Cowdray Park Polo Club is delighted to announce a new partnership with Air Partner. With over 50 
years’ experience, Air Partner is a global aviation services group that provides worldwide solutions to industry, 
commerce, governments and private individuals.  
 
Air Partner’s industry-leading Private Jets division charters aircraft and jets up to 19 seats for a broad range of 
clients, offering the entire spectrum of services from occasional charter to its award-winning and pre-paid JetCard. 
This flexible model buys clients 25 hours or more of flying time in their choice of six private jet categories, with 
guaranteed availability and the freedom to exit at any time.  Air Partner also have a dedicated team who specialise 
in advanced freight requirements.  
 
Partnering with Cowdray Park Polo Club gives Air Partner a platform from which to offer travel support to polo club 
members to and from destinations all over the world, be it private travel or freight solutions.  Air Partner is based 
at City Place, Gatwick, but flies in and out of every airport globally to get its customers closest to their destination.  
 
Matt Petersen, General Manager, Cowdray Park Polo Club says, “We are delighted to welcome Air Partner to our 
growing list of associates. Companies who form affiliations with the polo club must exhibit the highest industry 
standards and we have absolutely no doubt that Air Partner fulfils this requirement.” 
 
Julia Timms, Group Marketing Director, Air Partner commented, “We are delighted to be forming a partnership 
with a polo club as esteemed as Cowdray Park which shares our penchant for offering exceptional experiences. 
We pride ourselves on putting our clients first and we look forward to sharing our experience and personalised 
approach to private jet travel with Cowdray Park Polo Club’s members and guests.”  
 

For further information please visit www.airpartner.com  
 

Follow Air Partner Instagram / Twitter @airpartner and Facebook @airpartnerplc 
 
Notes to editors  
 
Founded in 1961, Air Partner is a global aviation services group that provides worldwide solutions to industry, 
commerce, governments and private individuals. The Group has two divisions: Broking division, comprising air 
charter broking and remarketing; and the Consulting & Training division, comprising the aviation safety 
consultancies, Baines Simmons and Clockwork Research. For reporting purposes, the Group is structured into 
four divisions: Commercial Jets, Private Jets, Freight (Broking) and Consulting & Training (Baines Simmons and 
Clockwork Research). The Commercial Jet division charters large airliners to move groups of any size. Air Partner 
Remarketing, which is formed within the Commercial Jet division, provides comprehensive remarketing 
programmes for all types of commercial and corporate aircraft to a wide range of international clients. Private Jets 
offers the Company's unique pre-paid JetCard scheme and on-demand charter. Freight charters aircraft of every 
size to fly almost any cargo anywhere, at any time. Baines Simmons is a world leader in aviation safety consulting 
specialising in aviation regulation, compliance and safety management. Clockwork Research is a leading fatigue 
risk management consultancy. Air Partner is headquartered alongside Gatwick airport in the UK. Air Partner 

http://www.airpartner.com/


operates 24/7 year-round and has 20 offices globally. Air Partner is listed on the London Stock Exchange (AIR) 
and is ISO 9001:2008 compliant for commercial airline and private jet solutions worldwide. www.airpartner.com 
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For further information, please contact Mason Rose 
T +44 (0)20 7201 8060 E pr@masonrose.com W www.masonrose.com  
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